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Please be advised that today’s (Thursday, Oct. 3) planned power shutdown of west campus will take 
place this evening at 8 p.m. It is anticipated that the outage will be approximately one hour in duration. 
University community members in all campus facilities on the west side State Street are asked to prepare 
themselves for this temporary power shutdown. The power shutdown is necessary to complete repairs of 
the high voltage electrical system that caused the Wednesday, Oct. 2 power outage and is necessary in 
order to restore full electrical capacity to affected facilities on the Big Rapids campus. Anyone from the 
University community with questions can contact the Physical Plant office at x2920. 
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